
Pastor Francis 

Pastor Francis has been 
selected as the pastor 
for the Mbuya Nehanda 
Children’s Home in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.    

Pastor Francis, is a 
godly Christian minister, 
a devoted husband and 
father, and is committed 
to the children of the 
orphanage.  

Pastor Francis agrees to 
help try to meet the 
spiritual needs of those 
children who live at the 
Mbuya Nehanda 
Children’s Home by 
holding two church 
services per week, in the 
dining hall located at the 
orphanage.  His keen 
mind and his tender 
heart for God and His 

people, make him a 
person uniquely suited 
to serve our Savior in 
this crucial role at such a 
critical moment in these 
children’s lives.  

After praying, meeting, 
and seeking Godly 
wisdom for months for 
the man that God would 
choose to lead the 
weekly services, we are 
blessed by this 
selection.  We are 
confident that God will 
use his message to 
impact the children with 
what is right, true, and 
desperately needed. 

The Jonathan’s Impact 
team is delighted to pay 
his monthly salary of 
$100.  

Pastor Francis began 
his new responsibility at 
the orphanage on the 
week of Easter.      

Please keep him and his 
family in your daily 
prayers. 

Pastor Francis at the 
Mbuya Nehanda 
Children’s Home. 

New Additions to the Chilleleko Home 

We feel blessed to 
announce the addition 
of two more children, 
Ella and Tanaka, to the 
Chilleleko Children’s 
Home.   

Jonathan’s Impact 
helps support the 
Mbuya Nehanda 
Children’s Home which 
houses 30-60 orphans.  

The Chilleleko Home is 
a smaller home that 
house up to 12 
children.  Jonathan’s 
Impact partnered with 
Hands of Hope to help  
move children from 
larger facilities and 
orphaned families to a 
smaller family home  
setting.   

The Chilleleko Home’s monthly 
budget is solely funded by 
Jonathan’s Impact Orphan 
Ministries.   
       Ella & Tanaka 
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We are selling raffle tickets to fund 
the November 2013 Mission Trip to 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  We hope to sell 
all 1,000 tickets.  We hope this 
fundraiser will supply all of the 
funds needed for airfare, building 
supplies (to build benches for the 
church), and monies needed to 
purchase Bibles for the children. 
One goal on this trip is to build 
benches for the new church at the 
Mbuya Nehanda Children’s Home 

1st prize- You can take the cow ‘as 
is' or we will have it processed for 
you (approximately 400-500lbs of 
processed beef). The cow has 

been grass fed. Remember, fresh 
beef is the best beef!!! 

2
nd

 prize- 10lb Spiral Cut Ham 

Tickets donations are $10 each or 
6 for $50.   

The drawing will be held July 4
th
 at 

Palestine Baptist Church.  Winners 
need not be present. 

Tickets can be purchased in 
person, on jonathansimpact.org, or 
you can message us on the 
Jonathan’s Impact Orphan 
Ministries- FaceBook page.  

Cow Raffle 

 

 

Thank you, for your continued 

support !! 

We received several donations of 
Mardi Gras beads to be given to 
the orphans on the 2013 Mission 
Trip.  If you have some beads that 
you would like to donate, please 
feel free to contact us.  We will 
make arrangements to pick them 
up, at a time that is convenient for 
you. 

We have a few kind hearted 
individuals whom offered to support 
the educational needs of an 
orphan. Please let us know if you 
too would like to help sponsor a 
child. 

If you feel you would like to join us 
on the November 2013 mission 
trip, please contact us as soon as 
possible.  We will mail you a free 
information packet.   

“Religion that God our Father accepts as pure 

and faultless is this: to look after orphans and 

widows in their distress and to keep oneself 

from being polluted by the world.”  

-James 1:27 

Jonathan’s Impact Orphan Ministries 

23445 Heidi Drive 

Covington, LA 70435 
Phone:  (985)273-1193 

Fax:  (985)732-9152 
E-mail: cassy@jonathansimpact.org 
Website: www.jonathansimpact.org 

FaceBook: Jonathan’s Impact Orphan Ministries 
 

We’re on the Web! 

www.jonathansimpact.org 

“Like” us on Facebook 
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